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This term’s school value is friendship 
Congratulations to our certificate winners this week: 
Dojos:  Josephine, Olivia, Kayden, Lucy, Callie, Eve, Lily & Archie 
Reading:  Fin, Laiton, Florrie, Theo, Brody, Max & Marcus 
Pro-Stars:  Phoebe, Lola, Layla & Daniel 
Achievement:  Arthur, Hattie, Toby, Lucas, Bartie,  Archie, Oliver, Freya & 
Lucas 
Thinking of others 
We would like to hold a cake sale on 19th June to help raise money for 
two charities—Guide Dogs and The Forest of Dean Dog Rescue. It is part 
of our PSHCE work helping children develop an attitude of gratitude and 
helping us to think of others not as fortunate as ourselves. If you are able 
to help us by donating some small cakes we would be very grateful. Chil-
dren will be able to buy a cake during the morning, they will be approxi-
mately 20—50p a cake. If we have cakes remaining they will be on sale 
after school where we are also hoping to host our second hand uniform 
swap. We hope that parents can come in look through what we have, 
then either purchase  (this would be just a small amount of money asked 
for an item ) or swap for different size on the day. Any uniform will need 
to be in good, clean, reasonable condition please.  
 
Uniform  
As the weather continues to vary so much please make sure the children 
come to school prepared. They need a drink and a raincoat every day. Sun 
cream (when needed) should be applied before school.  All clothing 
should be named please, we do try to return abandoned jumpers to their 
owners but it helps us enormously if they are named.   
Children should not be wearing tight fit short shorts to school as they are 
not part of our acceptable school uniform. Children may wear skirts, sum-
mer dresses or suitable school shorts. Children are welcome to wear cycle 
shorts under their skirts in the summer if they wish. 
We would be grateful for your support in maintaining standards as we 
believe it helps children prepare for secondary school where the conse-
quences for not wearing the correct uniform can be missing free time.   

Upcoming dates 
21st May— PTFA summer 
fayre planning meeting 2pm. 
All welcome. 
 
24th May—INSET day start of 
half term 
 
4th June—PSHCE session for 
Red Squirrels 
 
5th June—Sports Day 
 
12th June—Sports Day re-
serve  
 
13th June—last drama club  
 
14th June—Drama Club per-
formance to parents 2.30pm 
 
18th June—PSHCE session 
Red Squirrel Class 
 
19th June—Charity cake sale 
and uniform swap 
 
20th June—Year 3/4 Federa-
tion trip 
 
20th June—Year 5/6 Federa-
tion session at Soudley 
 
24th June—Dene Magna In-
duction week 

We promote British Values and uphold our own school values of friendship, determination, respect, 
tolerance, courage and self-belief. As a reminder our Safeguarding, Behaviour, Complaints and 

other policies are on the website should you wish to view them. 



For all children wishing 
to take part in our 

school's fundraising  
100 Club  please con-
tact the school office.  
A weekly number will 
be drawn out with the 

winner  
receiving £5.  

Congratulations 
to 

Tabitha 
who is the  
winner this 
week! 

 

Out of school achievements 
We are really proud of all the 
children who share their 

achievements 
from outside of 
school. Well 
done to Maggie 
for her award from Harmony 
Twirlstars, we are so pleased 
that you have been noticed 
for your enthusiasm and 
knowing your routines. Huge 

congratulations to Florrie who took part in the 
Pony Club Mounted Games last week coming 
second. Well done to Skye for achieving 'the 
most improved player of the year' for rugby 
under 7's. Noah, Freddie, Phoebe, Clara, Sa-
brina have been recognised for their rugby 

skills and Jaicob, Kayden and 
Frankie for their football medals 
and trophies. Well done to Noah 
for his swimming  certificates, 
1m and 2m badges. What an 
amazing group you all are! Well 
done! 

After school pick up 
We are aware that some parents arrange for 
their child to go home with other parents. If 
your child is going home with someone else, 
please can you let the office know as soon as 
possible. We have after school club available 
for any children who may need it. If you think 
you might be running late please contact 
school and we will arrange for your child to 
attend the club until you are able to collect 
them. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Woodside School Summer Fayre 
On Monday July 1st we will be hold-
ing a non-uniform day for the chil-
dren and we are asking for dona-
tions for our fayre in lieu of payment. We 
would be really grateful for donations on the 

theme of Beauty, Bottles or Bis-
cuits please.  Anything that fits 
into those categories would be 
brilliant thank you! 

Upcoming dates 
25th June—Moving up 
to new class morning 
 
28th June—Moving up 
to new class morning 
 
1st July—Non-uniform 
Day 
 
2nd July—interhouse 
sports Y1-6 
 
3rd July—Year 1 and 2 
Federation picnic 
 
5th July— PTFA Sum-
mer Fayre 
 
8th—10th July—Red 
Squirrels residential 
 
1tth July—interhouse 
sports Y1-6 


